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for people with sight loss

Thomas Pocklington
Trust is working in
collaboration with
Wandsworth CCG
to provide a free
counselling service
for people with a
visual impairment.



This service is being offered from three Wandsworth locations;
Roehampton, Balham and Putney.

Those interested in using the service will receive an initial assessment
with our qualified counsellor to ensure the service is right for them.

10 one hour sessions of counselling will be arranged then reviewed
on a case by case basis.

Counselling is available for individuals, couples or families.

Many treatment methods will be available depending on need and
preference. The counsellor will ensure the service fits the individual
not the other way round.

Our counsellors are equipped to deal with many areas of concern
and are not limited to discussions on visual impairment.
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If you are interested in using this service please contact the
Service Coordinator on: 020 3757 8042/07812 738131
or email Counselling.Service@pocklington-trust.org.uk




